
  

Alumni and Supporters: Privacy Notice for Alumni and Supporters 

 

At the International Science and Technology University, we deeply value our alumni and 

supporters. This privacy notice is dedicated to outlining how we collect, use, protect, and 

respect the personal data of our university's alumni and supporters. 

 

Data Collection: We collect personal information from our alumni and supporters, which 

may include names, contact details, professional information, and details of engagement 

with the university. This information is often gathered through event registrations, 

donations, and direct communications. 

 

Purpose of Collection: The primary purpose of collecting this data is to maintain a 

lifelong connection with our alumni and supporters. This includes providing updates on 

university news, invitations to events, opportunities for professional networking, and 

information about giving and volunteer opportunities. 

 

Data Use: The data we collect is used to personalize our communications and offerings to 

our alumni and supporters. It helps us ensure that you receive relevant information and 

opportunities that align with your interests and past engagement with the university. 

 

Data Sharing: We respect the privacy of our alumni and supporters and do not share 

personal data with external third parties without consent, except as required by law. Data 

sharing is limited to what is necessary for alumni relations and supporter engagement. 

 

Data Security: We are committed to protecting the personal data of our alumni and 

supporters. We employ appropriate security measures to prevent unauthorized access to, 

or disclosure of, the personal data we hold. 

 

Alumni and Supporter Rights: Our alumni and supporters have the right to access their 

personal data, request corrections, and inquire about the use of their data. You are 

welcome to contact our Alumni Relations Office for any requests or queries regarding 

your data. 

 

Changes to the Notice: This privacy notice may be updated periodically to reflect changes 

in our data handling practices. We will ensure that our alumni and supporters are 

informed of any significant changes through our communication channels. 

 


